From: Ray Dirks <jodeere36(@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, April 05, 2021 6:39:28 PM

To: Sonny Borrelli <sborrelli@azleg.gov>;Paul Boyer <PBoyer@azleg.gov>;Karen Fann
<KFann@azleg.gov>;David Gowan <dgowan@azleg.gov>;Rick Gray
<RGray@azleg.gov>;Sine Kerr <SKerr@azleg.gov>;Vince Leach
<VLeach@azleg.gov>;David Livingston <dlivingston@azleg.gov>;J.D. Mesnard
<JMesnard@azleg.gov>;Tyler Pace <TPace@azleg.gov>;Warren Petersen
<wpetersen@azleg.gov>;Wendy Rogers <WRogers@azleg.gov>;Thomas T.J. Shope
<tshope@azleg.gov>;Kelly Townsend <ktownsend@azleg.gov>;Michelle Ugenti-Rita
<mugenti-rita@azleg.gov>

Subject: Re: all ballots need to be examined

Hang in there you guys, please do not cave to the election supervisors and try not to move the ballots. Thanks for all you are
doing Ray
On Tuesday, March 2, 2021, 10:49:01 AM PST, Ray Dirks <jodeere36@yahoo.com> wrote:

Thank you all for what you are doing in Arizona, keep up the good work, but do not settle for anything under 100% of all
ballots examined.
Let Jovan Hutton Pulitzer do the job. Thanks Ray Dirks
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